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From: Woody Clagg <woodmenhomes@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 4:37 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Dear Ms. Hill, 
This is to say that I support the proposed ordinance. The New Mexico OCD has in place protections for our 
water and air, and is doing an admirable job for us. Oil and gas development is important to our county, our 
state, and our country, and provides substantial revenue benefit. 

The 'Special Use' requirement many are promoting does nothing to protect the environment, and appears to me 
to be merely obstructionist legislation. 

Sincerely, 

Roy L. Clagg 
6444 Matamoros Rd NE 
Rio Rancho, NM, 87144 


